The Opening of the Exhibition ”A Tribute to PET Bottles“ with Photographs of Works by the Czech Sculptor Veronika Richterová  in Rønne on Bornholm
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Bornholm Central Library, where the exhibition takes place
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The Exhibition

The opening took place on 1 December in the Bornholm Central Library in Rønne. The introductory speeches were delivered by Bjarne Kristiansen, Mayor of Bornholms Regionskommune, Jon Madsen, Director of the Library, and Ambassador Zdeněk Lyčka. The representatives of Europe Direct Borhnolm – Director Niels Chresten Andersen and Pia Sonne Jensen who prepared the whole event – and Martin Åström from the EU Representation in Copenhagen attended the opening as well. The photographs will be exhibited by 31 December 2009.
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From the left: Library Director Jon Madsen, Mayor Bjarne Kristiansen and Ambassador Zdeněk Lyčka
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Opening speech by Z. Lyčka

